
City Welcomes New Mayor for Nedlands
Ms Fiona Argyle was elected Mayor of the City of Nedlands on 18 June, 
was sworn into the position on 22 June, and presided over her first Council 
meeting later that same evening.
Mayor Argyle will hold the position of Mayor until 21 October 2023 and the 
next Ordinary Council election will be held on 21 October 2021.   

Prune Roses like the Experts
The City of Nedlands’ annual rose pruning at the Peace Memorial Rose 
Garden, Stirling Highway Nedlands, is starting on 19 July 2021. This is later 
than usual as we are trialling a new way of eradicating chilli thrip and aphids.
Our usual pruning demonstration by members of the Rose Society of WA 
will take place from 10am to 12 noon on Monday, 19 July - weather permitting.
For more information, please call (08) 9273 3500.

City meets COVID-19 needs
The City’s COVID Working Group remains vigilant in responding to 
COVID-19 restrictions as and when they are required. We thank residents 
and visitors to the City for cooperating during the recent lock-down period 
and ask that you continue to observe requests and directions as signposted 
to ensure we maintain a safe and healthy environment throughout the City.

Council and Committee meetings – July 2021
The Council Committee meeting on Tuesday 27 July is accessible via 
livestreaming at https://www.nedlands.wa.gov.au/livestreaming-
council-committee-meetings 
Members of the public can also participate via question and submission 
forms available on the City’s website. If physical entry is permitted, 
registration via the SafeWA app or manual contact register is still required 
by WA Health.  Please see our website for agenda details and any other 
COVID-19 restrictions that may apply to this meeting and all meetings held 
during July 2021.
Council Committee Meeting – 7.00pm, Tuesday 13 July 2021 
Council Meeting – 7.00pm, Tuesday 27 July 2021 
There are no Public Art Committee or Audit and Risk Committee 
meetings scheduled for July.

July 2021 – Works Program
Parks and Reserves
• Removal of asbestos and roof repairs at Allen Park Cottage
• Sports floodlight upgrade at lower oval of Allen Park

Road Rehabilitation & Maintenance 
• Road rehabilitation at Kingston Street, Nedlands 
• Road rehabilitation at Mengler Avenue, between Brockway Road and 
Stubbs Terrace
• Installation of up-lighting at Smyth Road & Monash Avenue roundabout
• Kerbing works to address flooding issues at Jenkins Avenue and 
Elizabeth Street 

Natural Area
• Bushland weed control will be carried out between July and October 2021
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Winter Planting in 
Hollywood Reserve
If you were down in the woods this week, 
you would surely have seen the Friends 
of Hollywood Reserve and students from 
Hollywood Primary School, trowels in 
hand, helping the City plant hundreds 
of water-wise, native shrubs that will 
regenerate the bushland and create food 
and protection for local wildlife.  

Children's Hospice - Community 
Consultation Day
Perth Children’s Hospital Foundation and Child and Adolescent Health 
Service (CAHS) are holding a Community Consultation Day to provide 
information and answer your questions on the WA Children's Hospice 
Project. 
Sunday, 11 July, 2021 from 10am to 12pm. WA Bridge Club, 7 Odern Crescent, 
Swanbourne.  More information – visit: pchf.org.au/childrenshospice or email
your questions to hospice@pchf.org.au 

Rates - Have your say
City of Nedlands electors and 
ratepayers are invited to submit 

coming financial year. The objects 

Rates are available on our website 
with instructions on how to ‘have your 

stnemmocruoyedivorpesaelP.’yas
in writing, by post or by email, using 

Submissions close 5pm, 18 July 2021.

Seniors take to Facebook
The City has created a new Facebook group for people 55 years and over, to 
share information on activities, services and events across the City.
Find out about the City’s Positive Ageing Program as well as services from 
Nedlands Community Care and more.  Join the Facebook Group “Seniors 
in the City of Nedlands” and keep up to date with what’s happening in your 
neighbourhood.


